
Special	Meeting	
Plainfield	Conservation	Commission	

December	7.	2021	
	
Present:		Serena	Matt,	Rose	Paul,	Julie	Hackbarth,	Mary	Trerice	
	
We	met	at	7	pm	via	Zoom	to	review	the	budget	and	the	PCC	reports	for	the	Annual	
Report.	
	
Budget:		The	Select	Board	is	preparing	the	new	budget	and	Serena	will	present	
our	portion	of	that	at	a	meeting	on	Dec.	14.		We	will	continue	to	ask	for	the	$375	
from	the	general	fund	to	use	for	conducting	our	regular	business	which	now	
includes	approx.	$190	in	Zoom	fees.		We	are	also	asking	for	$2000	to	be	added	to	the	
Conservation	Fund.			
	
Julie	prepared	the	PCC	annual	report	and	Rose	prepared	the	financial	report.		We	
discussed	these	and	once	finalized,	Serena	will	submit	to	Linda	Wells.		These	will	
appear	in	later	minutes	and	in	the	Town’s	Annual	Report.	
	
Adjourn:8	pm	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
Mary	Trerice	
	


